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Annual Work Report in 2021 (CCRP)  
 

 
From January to October 2021, Mr. Deng Zongliang, Executive Vice President, Ven. 
Yanjue and Mr. Li Guangfu, Vice Presidents of CCRP, attended four video 
conferences of Religions for Peace (RfP) International Council and reviewed the work 
performance. 
 
On January 27, 2021, representatives of CCRP attended IPCR Seminar, which was 
hosted by Korean Conference of Religions and Peace (KCRP) in the form of video 
conference. 
 
On April 21, 2021, Buddhist and Islamic members of CCRP attended Religious 
Sub-forum of Boao Forum for Asia 2021. They exchanged views on the wisdom and 
responsibility of religion in the construction of the “Belt and Road”Initiative, and 
expounded on that the people of all ethnic groups fully enjoy the right to freedom of 
religious belief and normal religious activities are held in an orderly manner in 
Xinjiang Uygur Autonomous Region, China, as well as religious leaders’ participation 
in the deliberation and administration of state affairs in China. 
 

In May 2021, CCRP invited representatives of the five major religions to embark on 
study tours and conduct exchanges in the Southern provinces of China, visited local 
temples, churches, and mosques, held talks with local religious leaders, discussed and 
shared views upon the ways for the Chinese religious community to conduct foreign 
exchanges in a more efficient manner, which harvested satisfactory fruits. 
 
In August 2021, CCRP issued Proposal on Prayer for Peace in Commemoration of 
the 76th Anniversary of the Victory of the Chinese People’s War of Resistance against 
Japanese Aggression and the World Anti-Fascist War to the five major religious 
groups of five major religions based in China. They responded actively to the appeal 
and launched relevant prayer campaigns around September 3, 2021.  
 
Throughout the year 2021, entrusted by CCRP President Ven. Pagbalha Geleg 
Namgyai, Mr. Deng Zongliang successively presided over secretary-general meetings, 
president meetings, board member meetings and plenary meetings to evaluate work 
performance of CCRP. CCRP members vigorously shared their opinions and 
suggestions, and exchanged views on many issues. 
 
Mr. Lacan, Secretary-General of CCRP, attended Video Conference of ACRP 5G 
meetings, and reported on the work progress in CCRP. Representatives of CCRP 
attended meetings of the 9th Assembly of ACRP, put forward opinions and suggestions 
on related work, and played an active role in the preparations for the Assembly. 


